

YOUNGSTOWN STATE UNIVERSITY

YOUNGSTOWN, OHIO 44555

July 3, 1978

MEMORANDUM

To : Academic Deans Council

From: Dr. Earl E. Edgar Earl & Edgar

Vice President for Academic Affairs

There will be a meeting of the Deans Council at 9:30 a.m. Thursday, July 6, in the Arts and Sciences Conference Room.

Mr. Owen and some of his staff want to discuss some Library problems with the deans.

Also, I want to discuss a draft, prepared by Dr. Irwin Cohen in consultation with Dr. Looby and myself, of a program for non-traditional students. A copy of this proposal is attached.

blj

Enclosure

cc: Dr. Irwin Cohen

Dr. John R. Loch Dr. Larry Looby

Mr. Richard Owen